
 

STAFF RETREAT – April 2022 
Our staff attended the Wintershall Estate for a special retreat day, 
focusing on the importance of being a teacher in a Catholic School. It was 
also an opportunity for all staff to reconnect with one another after the 
Easter break and start to prepare for the new term ahead. 

 

 


